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Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015 Submission 520

From: lan Mclver

To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee

Subject: Please retain voter ID to prevent possible fraud in elections.
Date: Friday, 10 April 2015 3:54:34 PM

Dear Sir / Madam,
RE: Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015

For the electoral system to have credibility it is important that voters
are able to provide proof of identity.

I do not understand why the current minority ALP Government would
remove this requirement. It is very difficult not to suspect that there
is some ulterior motive.

The provision of ID is essential in so many areas of State and National
life; why not for the most fundamental activity of voting in State and
Federal elections.

Please retain the requirement for voters to provide some form of ID in
order to vote. A driver's license is the most obvious, but there are
others that could readily be provided.

Yours sincerely - lan Mclver

_, Golden Beach, Q 4551.
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